
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 1/30/2012 4:21:40 PM 

'sgs@dcbsf.com' (sgs@dcbsf.com)To:
Redacted Manheim.Cc:
William (Taw) (7Q=PG&F./Ol J=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=WVM3VlRec^acte(^

RedactedRedacted
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: R.l 1-02-019: PGE's Response to LocalUnions246-342_003 (Ql-3, 14, 16-20, 24-26) 

Ms. Grossman-Swenson:

Attached is PG&E’s response to Questions 1-3, 14, 16-20, and 24-26 of Local Unions 246 and 
342's 3rd data request (LocalUnions246-342_003) in the Gas Pipeline Safety OIR proceeding.

RedactedIf you have any trouble opening the attachments, please contact
For any other questions, please contact RedactedRedacted

Redacted

Thanks,

Redacted

Regulatory Case Coordinator

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted77 Beale Street,

San Francisco, CA 94105

Redacted
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